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HOLY FAMILY CAN ONLY HAVE 3 BOARDS BULLETIN – 4-COLOR
ANYTHING ELSE IN BLACK AND WHITE - PER CATHY

AUGUST 19/20, 2017
TWENTIETH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME
Breviary Week III – p. 187

PRAY FOR: Richard Carlson, Margaret Coen, James DiNardo, 
Jr., Brendan Feely, Pat and Jackie Feeley, Robert Garrison, The 
Ginley Family, Theresa Hanlin, Susan Kayota, Mary Kuhn, Vesta 
Larkin, Lou Lucente, Alfredo LasMarias, Connie Loschi, Thomas 
Lyver, Eve McCray, Debbie Merritt, Maria Oakes, Ryan Piotti, Rick, 
Dolores Schiavo, Betty Silvia, Wendy Walters, Ken Watson, Martin 
White, Matthew Yonkovich  

Some of the names to “pray for” have been in the bulletin for three 
months and are being removed this weekend.  If you need prayers 
for you or your family members, please contact the Parish Offi ce 
at 481-5702. These names will be in the bulletin for three months 
before being removed.  

“Whatever you ask in prayer, believe that you receive it, 
and you will.” Mark 11:24

PRAYERLINE REQUESTS:  
Please call the Parish Offi ce at 481-5702.

DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS
Sunday, August 20: Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 
Is 56:1, 6-7; Ps 67:2-3, 5-6, 8; Rom 11:13-15, 29-32; Mt 15:21-28
Monday, August 21: Saint Pius X, pope: Jgs 2:11-19; Ps 106:34-37, 
39-40, 43ab, 44; Mt 19:16-23
Tuesday, August 22: The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary: 
Jgs 6:11-24a; Ps 85:9, 11-14; Mt 19:23-30
Wednesday, August 23: Saint Rose of Lima, virgin: 
Jgs 9:6-15; Ps 21:2-7; Mt 20:1-16
Thursday, August 24: Saint Bartholomew, apostle: 
Rv 21:9b-14; Ps 145:10-13, 17-18; Jn 1:45-51
Friday, August 25: Saint Louis; Saint Joseph Calasanz, priest: 
Ru 1:1, 3-6, 14b-16, 22; Ps 146:5-10; Mt 22:34-40
Saturday, August 26: Ru 2:1-3, 8-11; 4:13-17; Ps 128:1-5; 
Mt 23:1-12
Sunday, August 27: Twenty-fi rst Sunday in Ordinary Time: 
Is 22:19-23; Ps 138:1-3, 6, 8; Rom 11:33-36; Mt 16:13-20

Monday, August 21: Morning Prayer
Tuesday, August 22: Herb Sargent by Morning Mass Friends
Wednesday, August 23: Joseph Cammarata 
 by George & Kathleen Horey 
Thursday, August 24: Bryan MacLeod by Bonnie MacLeod
Friday, August 25: Joseph A. Dee by Margaret Cobb 
Saturday, August 26: Emile and Lillian Moison by Barbara Davis
Sunday, August 27: 8:15 a.m.: Holy Family Parishioners; 10:30 
a.m.: Bob McDonald and Family by Cheryl McLeskey 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE: Our summer Mass schedule 
has begun. The schedule is as follows: Saturday 5:30 p.m.; Sunday 
8:15 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. This schedule will continue through Labor 
Day Weekend (September 2/3).

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Summer hours for our Parish Offi ce are:

Monday-Thursday from 9:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m.
Friday from 9:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

CALENDAR

SUNDAY, AUGUST 20
BBQ Dinner (to go or eat in) (after 10:30 Mass)

(sponsored by K of C)

MONDAY, AUGUST 21
NET Meeting 7:00 p.m.

TUESDAY, AUGUST 22
VIRTUS Training  3:00 p.m.
Adult Formation Team Meeting 7:00 p.m.

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 23
J.O.Y. Club 11:00 a.m.
Boy Scouts 6:00 p.m.
Rosary 6:30 p.m.
Family Addiction Support Group 6:30 p.m.

THURSDAY, AUGUST 24
Baptism Class 6:30 p.m.

FRIDAY, AUGUST 25
Food Pantry Packing 9:30 a.m.
Chaplet of Divine Mercy 9:45 a.m.

SATURDAY, AUGUST 26
Food Pantry Distribution 7:00 a.m.
Reconciliation  4:30 p.m.
RCIA Inquiry (after Mass)

SUNDAY, AUGUST 27
RCIA Inquiry 9:30 a.m.
Summer Schola Rehearsal 9:30 a.m.
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PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL: Fr. Eric Ayers, President; 
Bill Shannon, Chairperson; Todd Solomon, Vice-Chairperson; 
Beverly Manlove, Secretary; Dick Dietz; “Mike” Jakubec; Joe Kelly; 
Mike O’Brien; Alex Spear (Youth Representative); Joe Stefonowich; 
Gwen Stinard. ppc@holyfamilyvb.org. 

NEW EVANGELIZATION TEAM (NET): Kathy 
Staskin, Chairperson; Mike DeJaeger, Andy Koch, Shannan LePage, 
Elizabeth Panchik, Tom Rumely; Dean Schleicher; Cate Sleigh, Steve 
Winter, Fr. Eric Ayers. NET email: hfevangelization@gmail.com 

BULLETIN: The deadline for bulletin notices is Mondays at 9:30 
a.m. Please submit to Carla, the Parish Secretary. Any inserts will 
need to be digital as everything is emailed to the publishing company.  

COLUMBARIUM: There are Columbarium niches available. 
The cost is $2,000.00 for a double niche. Contact Terry McElroy at 
481-5702.

LOW-GLUTEN COMMUNION HOSTS: For those 
who require special dietary restrictions, we now have low-gluten 
communion hosts (approved by the USCCB). Please contact Alfie 
in the Parish Office for further instructions on how to receive low-
gluten hosts at communion each weekend.  

WEEKLY OFFERTORY
Budget 2017/2018 is $1,124,294.00. This includes 

Schools Parish Sharing Assessment of $100,868.00.
August 12/13 Collection	 $15,923.50
Holy Family Operating Fund: $375,542.95
Social Outreach: $8,972.92
Haiti Fund: $63,238.38
Capital Reserve: $243,682.15

The Bible Timeline is a Catholic Bible learning system that 
makes the complex simple by teaching the story (the narrative) of the 
Bible.  By focusing on fourteen historical books, The Bible Timeline 
follows the amazing story that is woven throughout biblical history.  
Seeing this story unfold makes the Bible come alive and provides a 
foundation for understanding all of Scripture. This is an essential 
learning experience for all Catholics. 

We will be offering this exciting program on Sunday mornings 
and Monday evenings beginning September 24/25.  Registration 
forms are now available on the parish website and at the parish office.  
Contact Tiffany if you have any questions. 
K-5 PARENTS: This year your children will embark on a journey 
through the Bible that follows this same program. Join us on Sundays 
and learn the Bible with your child! Continue the conversation beyond 
the CF classroom. Sign up on your child’s CF registration form.  

NATIONAL VOCATIONS AWARENESS: “Woman, 
you have great faith.” It takes faith to hear God’s call in our lives. 
And His call takes us on unexpected paths of deeper trust and love. 
Is God calling you? Call Father Michael Boehling at 804-359-5661 
or e-mail at mboehling@richmonddiocese.org.

The K-5 Catechist Team is Looking for YOU!!!!
Are you discerning if catechetical ministry is the place for you?  Are 
you feeling nervous or afraid to “teach” about the Catholic faith?  The 
testimony below is from a current K-5 catechist who felt the exact 
same way before they joined the team.

“Two years ago I attended my first Mass at the Church of the Holy 
Family. The call for catechists was happening and somehow I found 
myself saying yes. I am part of the 3rd grade team and I am starting 
my third year. Teaching has enhanced my faith and I am glad that 
I joined the team. Please consider joining us, as it is a team effort 
and your time is appreciated by so many.  In the words of St. Mother 
Teresa, ‘I alone cannot change the world, but I can cast a stone across 
the waters to create many ripples.’”

Please prayerfully consider joining our team! If your heart is on fire 
with the love of Jesus and you are feeling called to this ministry, 
please join us! Parents, Grandparents, singles – all are welcome!   
We are currently looking for 4 members to complete the team. 
Without these 4 catechists, Christian Formation will not begin on 
time in September. The curriculum is easy to follow and supplies are 
provided!  A background check and VIRTUS training is required.  
Contact Tiffany in the parish office or DRE@holyfamilyvb.org.

Don’t Miss Out! 

 
Open House is around the corner!

August 31st, 10:00 a.m. or 6:00 p.m.
Holy Family Day School: Register your student now so you 
will have a chance to get all the great class information, news 
and an opportunity to see classmates! Call the Office at 757-
481-1180, email dayschool@holyfamilyvb.org or send us a 
message on our Facebook page to get in on the Back to School 
excitement!

Box Tops For Education: Our BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
collection continues!!!! Thank you for your support and 
dedication to our school.
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FAREWELL, LUCIA! WE WILL MISS YOU!
On September 2, we’ll wave farewell to long-time parishioner, 
Cantor, Parish Choir Soprano, Children’s Choir helper, Christian 
Formation Catechist, Youth Group leader, RCIA and Confi rmation 
sponsor, VBS leader, Holy Family Players Theatre Troup (founder), 
member of committees for Parish Life, Liturgy, Parish Fair, and 
Winter Watch, and provider of wonderful Italian delicacies for many 
events, our friend and companion on the journey, Lucia (Forte) 
Scarano. She will be greatly missed. We wish her the best, and pray 
for God’s blessings on her new endeavors and travels. In her own 
words, Lucia expresses her love and joy lived out in her years with us:  
Dear Holy Family Parish,

After more than 30 years, I am leaving Holy Family 
for a new adventure in Atlanta. There are no words 
to express the blessings I have received being a part 
of this community. We have shared love and loss, 
joy and sorrow, laughter and tears. I will always 
treasure the friendships that have been nurtured here.  

I take with me a heart full of gratitude, a soul fed with faith and maybe 
a little sacramental wine. I leave you with these words from an original 
play/review about Holy Family, “Between the Masses,” written by 
Tom Krop, John Forte, and Lucia (Forte) Scarano, circa 1992.  

Between the Masses, time quickly passes, sipping coffee, 
dipping donuts, and asking what’s new. Strange power this hour 

has on us and don’t ask us why, but time seems to fl y.

The next General Meeting will be:
Thursday, September 21

Program: Tony DiSilvestro, Owner 
General Meeting: 10:00

Presentation: 11:00
Pizza: 11:30 ($3.00 fee)

AGE YOUR WAY
Author Debbie Pearson, RN, will discuss showing how to maintain 
control while aging.  This Seminar will aid in opening communication 
with family members and developing a plan while maintaining control 
during aging.

RSVP: shaw.buckon@seniorcorp.com
757-213-4082

Note the date Thursday, September 7, 
at 10:30-11:30

Meyera Oberndorf Central Library
Golden Seniors HARDBOILED Egg Ministry
Thursday, August 31; Thursday, September 14
Please bring eggs before noon on Thursday.

 (for Brother Charles to pick up)

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS
Council 10804

AN INVITATION
Thursday, September 7, at 7:30 p.m.

Our Council will conduct a First Degree ceremony for new 
members joining the Knights of Columbus. Membership in the 
Knight’s is open to men 18 years and older, who are practical (that 
is practicing) Catholics in union with the Holy See. There are four 
membership degrees within the Knights of Columbus which represent 
the Order’s Core values of Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism.

From a humble beginning as a fraternal benefi t society 135 years 
ago, the Knights of Columbus has grown into the world’s largest 
Catholic fi nancial and charitable organization. We now have over 2 
million members in 20 countries and continue to grow in size and 
effectiveness.

Joining our Council is a way for you to support our Parish 
and Community and work with people of similar beliefs, values 
and interests. You will have the opportunity to put your principles 
and ideas into action.
If you are interested and would like to discuss it further, please 
contact:

Grand Knight (GK) Charles (Chuck) Kline 
at 757-650-6317

 Chancellor Todd Soloman at 757-496-5733

FAMILY BREAKFAST
Sunday, September 10, after the Masses

Do not miss this masterpiece of culinary art crafted by the “Three 
PGK’s” (Greg Hayes, Terry McClaskey, and Greg Brown).  Each 
time they offer a Family Breakfast, they fi nd ways to raise the bar on 
quality, quantity, and effi ciency ~ without raising the price!  It will 
be the high point of your day, second only to attending Mass.

MARVINO NIGHT
September 16 ~ After 5:30 Mass

Our Master Chef, Mike Manlove, is gaining momentum as he 
develops his Marvino Night dinner. Tickets will be on sale after 
all Masses!

We invite all of the men in our Parish to join our 
Council and help us make a difference!

Grand Knight: Charles Kline
Chaplain: Father Eric Ayers

Membership: Todd Solomon (496-5733)

HOLY FAMILY BRIDGE MARATHON GROUP will 
begin its 26th year on September 9. We meet once a month on the 
second Saturday night through April. For information on joining this 
fun, social bridge group, call Beverly Flaschentrager at 481-1517. 
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WEEKLY WISDOM

“Humility is the mother of many virtues because from it obedience, 
fear, reverence, patience, modesty, meekness, and peace are born. 
He who is humble easily obeys everyone, fears to offend anyone, is 
at peace with everyone, and is kind with all.”

~ St. Thomas of Villanova

Humility is the opposite of pride. It is gratefully walking in God’s 
grace, love, and forgiveness. It is recognizing that you need God’s 
help, knowing you can’t truly succeed by your own strength. It 
is the foundation of prayer and repentance. Humility is thanking 
God for your talents and gifts and giving Him the credit for your 
accomplishments. Likewise, you can be aware of your failures 
without being devastated by them, but instead seek God in faith and 
prayer.  Biblical humility does not mean that you become a doormat. 
In fact, it is quite the opposite. Humility is being comfortable with 
who you are in Christ and seeking to build others up, not yourself.

In his letter to the Ephesians St. Paul wrote, “I, then, a prisoner for the 
Lord, urge you to live in a manner of the call you have received, with 
all humility and gentleness, with patience, bearing with one another 
through love, striving to preserve the unity of the spirit through the 
bond of peace” (4:1-3).

Prayer for today: Lord, help me live my life with humility. I want 
to seek not my own glory, but instead bring Glory to You in all that 
I say and do.

Women’s Faith Sharing and Fellowship Circles are ongoing and 
meet at various times during the month. For more information, contact 
Marie Sexton at (757) 718-4147.  Note: The Women’s Book Circle 
will move from Wednesday nights to Thursday nights (Third 
Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m., beginning September 21.)

Have a blessed week, 
Your AFF Team

2017-2018 BAPTISM CLASSES AND DATES
Class: Thursday, August 24 and 31 – 6:30 p.m. 
(one hour each evening)
Baptism Date: Sunday, September 10 – 11:00 a.m. Mass 
Class: Thursday, October 19 and 26 – 6:30 p.m.
(one hour each evening)
Baptism Date: Saturday, November 4 – 5:30 p.m. Mass 
Class:  Thursday, Jan. 25 and Feb. 1, 2018 - 
6:30 p.m. (one hour each evening)
Baptism Date: Sunday, February 11 – 11:00 a.m. Mass 
Class: Thursday, May 3 and 10, 2018 – 6:30 p.m.
(one hour each evening)
Baptism Date: Saturday, May 12 – 5:30 p.m. Mass 

FR. GAUDY’S NEW EMAIL ADDRESS IS
usaga41@gmail.com 

CHRISTIAN FORMATION REGISTRATION FORMS FOR 
THE 2017-2018 YEAR ARE NOW AVAILABLE on the parish 
website, at the reception desk of the Parish Offi ce, and on the table in 
the family Room. Please note that the cost is $35.00 per child. K-5/
EDGE/LifeTeen Forms are available. There is an additional fee for 
Sacraments (see forms). Please note that the deadline for registering 
is September 3. After this date, registration fees increase and 
spots are fi lled on a fi rst-come, fi rst-served basis.  Please help us by 
registering early so we can assign classes, order appropriate supplies, 
etc. Thank you!  We look forward to another wonderful year of faith 
formation. Questions? Contact Tiffany, DRE@holyfamilyvb.org or 
Jeff, youthminister@holyfamilyvb.org.

HOSPITAL VISITATION: We need to remind you that 
when you are in the hospital, please notify the Church if you wish 
the Anointing of the Sick by Fr. Eric, or a visit by him or Chaplain 
Jim.  Otherwise we will probably miss you!

Music Notes
Summer Schola Schedule: For anyone who likes singing in a choir 
but cannot make weeknight rehearsals, Summer Schola is the answer 
because rehearsals are one hour before Mass. Music is provided in 
advance so that you can learn on your own. See Sylvia at the piano 
after Mass if you are interested in singing in Summer Schola. Sing 
all or as many as possible of the following dates: 

August 19 at 5:30 p.m. • August 27 at 10:30 a.m. 

Join Music Ministry!  Although our 
ensembles take summer off for family 
vacation time, you can still sign up and 
start when fall rehearsals resume. Check 
out the Music Ministry display in the 
Welcome Offi ce for details on each choir, 

hand bells, or instrumental opportunities, and visit our Music Ministry 
webpage to sign up: http://holyfamilyvb.org/music-ministry-.

WE ARE PLANNING A NEW PARISH PICTURE 
DIRECTORY! As our Parish grows, and we welcome Fr. Eric 
Ayers as our new Pastor, what better way to strengthen our ties as 
family and friends? Photo appointments will be offered in October, 
November, and December. The photo company is offering some great 
incentives for scheduling, and all parishioners are encouraged to really 
be a part of this Directory Project. Information will be forthcoming 
in the bulletins. SMILE!

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR: Renew and ignite 
the power of the Holy Spirit that you received at baptism and 
confi rmation!  You are invited to a Life in the Spirit Seminar at New 
Creation Renewal Center at 1600 Elbow Road, Chesapeake, Friday 
evening, Saturday, and Sunday afternoon, September 15-17. The 
seminar is free. For information and to register, call Ron or Terry 
Hughes at 757-587-1352. The seminar is sponsored by New Creation 
Community, a Catholic, charismatic fellowship of members from 
various parishes in the area.
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ARE YOU CURIOUS TO LEARN MORE

ABOUT THE CATHOLIC FAITH?
Are you an adult contemplating Baptism?  Have you been baptized in 
another Christian faith but now fi nd yourself being led to the Catholic 
Church?  Are you looking to complete your Sacraments of Initiation 
by receiving the Sacrament of Confi rmation as a baptized Catholic 
adult? Then RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation) is the place for you!  
Come with your questions to one of our Inquiry Sessions where you 
can meet team members and fi nd out how we can accompany you on 
your faith journey.  Classes begin in October and are held on Sunday 
mornings between the Masses (9:30 a.m.).

Inquiry Dates
• Saturday, August 26 (after 5:30 p.m. Mass)
• Sunday, August 27 (9:30 a.m.)
• Saturday, September 9 (after 5:30 p.m. Mass)
• Sunday, September 10 (9:30 a.m.)
• Saturday, September 23 (after 5:30 p.m. Mass)
• Sunday, September 24 (9:30 a.m.)
We welcome you to our “Family” and look forward to you becoming 
part of “Church of the Holy Family”
For more information, contact Tiffany Watson (DRE@holyfamilyvb.
org).

PROJECT HOPE – APPLE TREE SCHOOL 
SUPPLY DRIVE: Your donated school supplies 
will go to students in need, including those found 
eligible for Project HOPE due to homelessness or 
unaccompanied status. The following community 
agencies and programs will also benefi t: Anchor Club, 
Samaritan House, Seton House, Love & Care Shelter, 
Virginia Beach Community Development Corp.
*Cut out an Apple from the Tree provided for you. Remember to 
attach your Apple to your school supply donation. Return to Holy 
Family and drop into the brightly colored box in the Family Room. 
Thank you in advance for generosity. God bless you!

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD
Do you enjoy working with children? Can you 
give of your time during Mass? Would you like 
to share the Word of God with the youngest 
members of our parish? Then CLOW is the 
ministry for YOU! A rotating schedule with 
materials and script are provided. Two adult 
leaders are needed for each Mass (8:15 a.m. and 

11:00 a.m.) BOTH Masses are in need of adult leaders. Please contact 
Tiffany in the Parish Offi ce or DRE@holyfamilyvb.org if interested. 
A background check and VIRTUS training are required.  

THANK YOU to all who pitched in so many ways, to help make 
Steve Branning’s last day at Holy Family a very special one! So 
many helped out, from set up to clean up. Thank you to Alfi e, Sylvia, 
Laurie, and Cindy ~ truly Leader Servants! We appreciate all you do!
Margrit Corcoran 
Emily Kerr

JOIN THE CF NURSERY TEAM!

• Adults are scheduled on a rotating basis 
• 9:25 a.m.-10:50 a.m.
• Background check and VIRTUS training are required.
Can you give of your time to help the youngest members of our 
parish family?

This nursery is vital for the success of our Christian Formation, 
RCIA, and Adult Formation programs.  Please contact Tiffany 
in the parish offi ce or email DRE@holyfamilyvb.org if you are 
interested in this ministry.  

A T T E N T I O N ,  A L L  H O M E 
GARDENERS: The Holy Family Food 
Pantry serves approximately 150 families a 
month by providing food baskets to those less 
fortunate. We are asking home gardeners to 

bring in some of your fresh fruits and vegetables. Our next Food 
Distribution is Saturday, August 26, so please bring your fruits 
and vegetables this week (August 21). By providing healthy 
alternatives, we will deepen our commitment to helping and serving 
the poor. If you have questions or would like to sign up please call 
Brian Maddox at 286-0540 or email brianpat55@yahoo.com.  

“CREATION CARE CORNER:” 
Where do the industries and corporations, which pollute and endanger 
the climate and our environment, that produce harmful products, that 
prey on the marginal and the poor, get their funding to carry out their 
projects? From banks and investment companies of which we are 
customers. By pulling our money from these banks and companies 
(divestment), we are making a statement – that we disagree with and 
oppose how they are choosing to allocate our money. We also reduce 
the resources available to them for supporting activities that result 
in harm and danger to our Earth. The goal of divestment is to send 
a market signal to companies and entire industries that their actions 
are not sustainable and their customers want them to change course. 

According to the environmental organization, Green America, that 
as of June 2017, institutions representing over $5.45 trillion in assets 
and more than 58,000 individuals with about $5.2 billion in assets have 
made a fossil-fuel divestment commitment. Divestment is a powerful 
strategy that acutely raises the stakes for the continuation of practices, 
policies, and projects, which are almost exclusively directed to profi t 
rather than the health and well-being of people and our Earth.

“Is it realistic to hope that those who are obsessed with 
maximizing profi ts will stop to refl ect on the environmental damage 
which they will leave behind for future generations? Where profi ts 
alone count, there can be no thinking about the rhythms of nature, its 
phases of decay and regeneration, or the complexity of ecosystems 
which may be gravely upset by human intervention.” ~ Pope Francis

Ed Marroni (587-4887/mmmarroni1@hotmail.com) 
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A little bit
of Italy in
Virginia Beach

Gabriele Pienezze, Owner/Chef
757-497-7500

4876 Princess Anne Road, 
Virginia Beach

Please patronize our advertisers 
who make this bulletin possible.

To place an ad, 
call 1-800-292-9020

Bishop
Sullivan
Catholic High

School
757-467-2881

www.chsvb.org

1020 First Colonial Road Virginia Beach
(757) 481-2313 • www.vabeachsurgery.com

Experienced Board Certified Surgeons Celebrating 
50 Years of Excellence in Surgical Care

Virginia Beach Surgery, Ltd. 
General & Vascular Surgery

Martin G. O’Grady, MD, FACS • Joseph M. Dalton, MD, FACS
Joseph P. McDermott, MD, FACS • Riikka P. Mohorn, MD

757-456-5018
marian-manor.com
5345 Marian Lane, Virginia Beach, VA 23462

757-495-4211
ourladyperpetualhelp.com
4560 Princess Anne Rd., Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Sponsored by the Catholic Diocese of Richmond.

Memory Care
Extensive Assisted Living 

Nursing Care

Home Services
25+ Year Experience

Home Repair/Renovate/Remodel
Custom Tile/Bathrooms/Decks/

Fencing
Siding/Flooring/Room Expansion

Design & Construction
STEVE DIETZ

757-971-1705        /homeservices
homeservicesinc.steve@gmail.com

Princess Anne 
Memorial Park
A Dignity Memorial Provider

You can’t predict the future, but you can plan for it!
Cemetery advance planning is a true gift of love for surviving family members.

Contact us today, find out the facts so you can make a better decision.

1110 North Great Neck Road, Virginia Beach VA 23454
757-481-1097 

www.princessannememorialpark.com

COCO’s
CLEANING SERVICES

Little Neck – Great Neck
Licenced & Insured

Locally Owned & Operated Since 2006

Trisha Jakobowski – Owner
757-737-1397

Saladworks 
Virginia 

Beach-Hilltop
638 Hilltop West Shopping 

Center
757-961-1222

www.saladworks.com
Monday-Saturday, 11-8;

Sunday 11-3

$5.00 OFF WITH 
CHURCH BULLETIN

C R E AT I N G  F R E S H  E V E RY D AY

NOW OPEN IN VIRGINA BEACH 
1860 Laskin Rd, Suite 112, Virginia Beach VA 23454

www.cruiseshipcenters.com/VirginiaBeach

(757) 550 1184

3012 Holland Rd., Virginia Beach
Nissan, Toyota, Honda, Acura, 

Infiniti, Mazda, Ford, Isuzu, 
Chrysler, Scion, Kia, Hyundai, 

Mitsubishi, Subaru, GM
www.JapaneseAutoMasters.com

757.468.1333
Frank McCaffery
Captain, U.S. Navy (Retired)

757-718-8414
http://frankmccaffery.lnf.com

frank.mccaffery@longandfoster.com  
Proud to serve my country... Proud to serve you!!

Pizza
1940 Laskin Rd., Suite 313 757-491-5050
(In Hilltop Shopping Center) OPEN Sundays

$5 OFF ANY ORDER OVER $20

JONATHAN DIETZ  I  252-267-1849
POOL SERVICES : RESIDENTIAL  I  COMMERCIAL

Pool Repair/Renovations • Liner Replacements • Pool Covers
Winterization • Pool Openings • Waterfalls/Features

Salt Water Systems • Pumproom Updates • Pool Houses
Outdoor Kitchens • Stamped Concrete • Tile/Coping Repair

TURN YOUR HOME INTO AN OASIS!

Stella Maris Counseling & Wellness
Susan E. Melnyk, M.S., Ed.S., LPC

Licensed Professional Counselor

Anna Huddleston, M.A. 
Resident in Counseling

www.StellaMarisWellness.com 1 Columbus Center, Suite 665
757.333.7523 Virginia Beach VA 23462

“Enabling Wellness Through Counseling”

Stella Maris Counseling & WellnessStella Maris Counseling & Wellness


